
 
Dear Parents 

 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 
week.  

 

In Literacy, students will be finishing their topic on discovering aliens and then 
peer and self- assessing their work. This will enable students to improve their 

writing and reflect on their work.  

 

In Numeracy, students will be doubling and halving numbers up to 100 using the 

partitioning method. Students will then begin to multiply numbers between 10 
and 25 by 1-digit numbers using the grid method. 

 

In Science, students will complete the topic of materials by learning about natural 
and manmade materials.  

 

In IPC, students will be continuing the invention process. This week students will 

be creating their invention. They will plan and write a sales pitch script, which they 

will present to The Dragons from NAISAK’s Dragon’s Den.  

 

In Art / Technology, students will continue their project on designing, creating and 
evaluating their own photo frame. You can help your child by examining any 

frames that you may have at home together.  

 
In ICT, students will continue the work on emailing and sending and receiving 

attachments. 

 

For PSHE, students will learn about being safe at home. They will think about 

liquids that are unsafe and share some tips about being safe at home.  

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  The week ahead in Year 3            (25 Mar - 29 Mar 2018) 



Notice & Reminders: 

 

 If you are not receiving the Home Learning Menu each and every week, please 
notify Reception, who can update our email records. 

 Reports should have now been received. Please read through as these will be 

discussed in our parent / teacher meetings. 

 A gentle reminder that parent / teacher meetings are scheduled for this week. 
Please arrive promptly at your scheduled time and bring any specific questions 

you may have regarding the reports. 

 Please remember that learning starts at 7:10. Reading and phonics starts the 

day so any late arrivals miss valuable learning time. Please ensure students 
arrive promptly at 7:00. 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 
 

Yours faithfully 

 
Year 3 Team 
 


